




5) Textbooks – Faculty Alliance has begun a discussion of how and when textbooks are chosen and 
why students may have trouble getting the correct textbooks.  We also passed a motion 
encouraging faculty to consider the costs associated with different textbooks in their decisions to 
adopt specific books for their classes.  Note: we know that most faculty already consider the costs 
to students when choosing a textbook. 

 
In summary, the Faculty Alliance is addressing issues of importance to our students and faculty.  We are 
working especially hard on improving our students’ experience at UA by streamlining procedures, clarifying 
expectations, ensuring high-quality courses, and investigating ways to save students time, effort, and 
money. 
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